
 

 

GRANT-IN-AID TRAIL SEASONAL CLOSURES 

As of April 1, the Grant-in-Aid snowmobile and ski trails are closed within Movil Maze Recreation Area 

and Three Island Park. At this time, these trails are open for non-motorized multi-use.  

Additional trail closures may be necessary due to spring conditions, so please be aware of any posted 

signage at trailheads. 
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